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20
th

 Japanese Speech Contest in Cambodia 

 
The Embassy of Japan is pleased to announce that the Embassy, in cooperation 

with the Cambodia-Japan Cooperation Center (CJCC) and the Institute of Foreign 

Languages, Royal University of Phnom Penh (IFL), is going to organize the 20
th

 

Japanese Speech Contest in Cambodia on 21 May 2017 at CJCC and CJCC has 

started to accept applications from Japanese language learners. 

 

The Japanese Speech Contest is held annually for the purpose of promoting 

Japanese language education in Cambodia and to enable Japanese language learners 

to have an opportunity to demonstrate their skills in speaking.  

  

Applications will be accepted until 3 March 2017 at CJCC. Its working hours 

are from Monday to Friday, 7:30-11:30 and 13:30-17:00. 

 

The Application form and application guideline of the Contest could be found 

at CJCC facebook page 

(https://www.facebook.com/cjcc.fb/photos/a.193791777354300.48553.120614181338727/13209

25351307598/?type=3). 

 

The Embassy looks forward to seeing many Japanese language learners seize 

this opportunity to showcase their talent in speaking Japanese.  

 

For further information, please contact CJCC at 023 883 649 or e-mail 

jcd@cjcc.edu.kh . 
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